
                                                     

TO: HILBERT COLLEGE COMMUNITY 

FROM: Fr. Michael Sajda, OFM Conv. 
CHAIR, HILBERT COLLEGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
DATE: June 6, 2018 
 
As you know, immediate past Board Chairperson, Mike Sendor, communicated to the campus last 
January that the search for Hilbert College’s fourth president would recommence in June 2018.   

Jill Meyer, Secretary of the Hilbert Board, has agreed to resume her role as Chairperson of the Search 
Committee and the membership will remain as follows: 

Jill Meyer -  Chair 

Laurie Carra 

Nancy Dobson 

Chris Gallant 

Jim Iglewski 

Maegann Mein -- Student 

Ted Oexle 

Jeff Papia 

Amy Smith 

Lamont Williams 

 

Rick Pinkowski will continue to staff the Committee.  Rick and Jill have reached out to Kate Haley, the 
search consultant, to get the process underway.   

We anticipate off-campus interviews being scheduled early in the fall, followed by on-campus interviews 
and a formal appointment at the December Board meeting.  

I want to thank you for all of the time and effort you have devoted to working collaboratively with 
Interim Vice President, Bill Cheetham, and Admissions Director, Brian Filjones, during these last six 
months that has resulted in the very exciting size of the incoming class.  

These outstanding results certainly make it easier for Dr. Haley and the Search Committee’s recruitment 
of Hilbert’s next president.  



Ongoing updates related to the search will be communicated directly by Jill Meyer in the months 
ahead.  I hope you have a wonderful summer and look forward to this upcoming year of transition at 
Hilbert College. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chairperson 

Board of Trustees 

 


